Dr. Adele V. Pecora - Superintendent of Schools
1600 Washington Avenue, Seaford, NY 11783 + Phone: (516) 592-4010 + Fax: (516) 592-4049

January 29, 2021

Dear Seaford Community,

| hope that you have been enjoying the holiday vacation. There has been discussion in the news about COVID
home tests becoming available for distribution by districts. At this point in time, | anticipate that our district will
receive enough COVID home tests for all students and teachers over the next several days.

We are being told by the Governor that given the difficulty with scheduling and/or acquiring COVID tests, these
home tests are being made available as a resource. Please know that parents and staff are not required to
administer the tests. Itis strictly voluntary to pick up and administer these tests.

The district has not been told the exact date we can pick-up the home tests; however, we are anticipating that
distribution to families and staff will occur on January 3rd. Once the district has acquired the tests, | will send

out distribution procedures to parents and staff.

Thank you for your understanding and support. | wish you and your families a healthy and happy New Year!

Very truly yours,

Adele V. Pecora

Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Seaford UFSD



